Union Grove Union High School

Home of the Broncos!

April 8, 2024

Michelle Jones

Department of Public Instruction
125 South Webster Street

PO Box 7841

Madison, WI 53707

Dear Ms. Jones,

This letter is to correct the Union Grove Union High School’s October 1 Child Count Data.
DPI's WISEdash snapshot is showing a count of 69 students on the October 1 Child Count for
the 2023-2024 school year. The correct WISEdash October 1 Child count number should be
88. All of these students are in high school or post high school transition (grade 9-age 21).

Thank you for your assistance with this matter.

Sincerely,

Katrina M. Runkel Seewald
Director of Special Education
Union Grove Union High School



